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The Albany Society met in November and heard from the Library Archivist, Hannah 
Crumme. A current project is researching the experiences of various ethnic groups in 
early Portland.  
 
The class of ’67 will be honored at the Golden Medallion Luncheon in June. 
 
We sponsored the Holiday Gala on December 3. It was well attended.  
 
The December and January meetings were cancelled due to weather conditions. 
 
 


